
 MINUTES – Approved January 15, 2015 
Silver Crest Elementary 

School Community Council Agenda 
Thursday, November 13, 2014 - 7:00pm - Conference Room 

 
In attendance: Bruce Ingleby, Lauren Peacock , Bethany Zeyer, Troy Carr, Dwayne 
Anjewierden, Shannon Dee, Amanda Edwards, Jerri Mausbach, Brooke Snedaker, Chris 
Titus.   
 
1. Approval of minutes from Sept. 18, 2014 meeting 
 Motion to approve by Shannon, second by Jerri.  All in favor.   
 
2. Safe Walking Route plan for the 2015-2016 school year 
 Discussion of concerns voiced on the spreadsheet, collected from community 
survey, and concerns voiced to SCC members.  After much discussion about laws and 
wishes the following changes are being submitted to the Police Department to see if they 
are possible.  They ARE NOT for sure changes at this point.  They are simply our 
requests.  We will be updated at our next meeting as to what can legally be done.   

	
  
Silver	
  Crest	
  Elementary	
  –	
  Safe	
  Walking	
  Route	
  Draft	
  (11/17/14)	
  

	
  
Area	
  5.	
  	
  If	
  you	
  live	
  in	
  area	
  5	
  walk	
  east	
  or	
  south	
  to	
  West	
  Evening	
  View	
  Drive.	
  	
  Walk	
  
east	
  to	
  South	
  Evening	
  View	
  Drive.	
  Then	
  walk	
  south	
  to	
  Salerno	
  Street	
  (5561).	
  Go	
  east	
  
on	
  Salerno	
  Street	
  to	
  5600	
  W.	
  Cross	
  with	
  the	
  crossing	
  guard	
  to	
  the	
  east	
  side	
  of	
  5600	
  
W.	
  Then	
  go	
  south	
  to	
  12900	
  S.	
  Turn	
  east	
  on	
  12900	
  S.	
  and	
  walk	
  to	
  the	
  crosswalk	
  on	
  
Elementary	
  Drive.	
  Cross	
  with	
  the	
  crossing	
  guard	
  to	
  the	
  school.	
  	
  	
  
	
  
Area	
  6.	
  If	
  you	
  live	
  in	
  Area	
  6,	
  walk	
  east	
  or	
  west	
  to	
  Bellagio	
  Way.	
  	
  Residents	
  on	
  the	
  
east	
  side	
  of	
  Bellagio	
  Way	
  will	
  walk	
  south	
  on	
  the	
  east	
  side	
  of	
  Bellagio	
  Way	
  past	
  the	
  
Rec	
  Center	
  Driveway	
  to	
  the	
  South	
  Side	
  of	
  12900	
  S.	
  	
  Then	
  walk	
  west	
  to	
  the	
  school.	
  	
  	
  
Residents	
  on	
  the	
  west	
  side	
  of	
  Bellagio	
  Way	
  will	
  walk	
  south	
  on	
  the	
  west	
  side	
  of	
  
Bellagio	
  Way	
  to	
  12900	
  S.,	
  staying	
  on	
  the	
  North	
  side	
  of	
  12900	
  S.	
  walk	
  west	
  to	
  the	
  to	
  
the	
  crosswalk	
  on	
  Elementary	
  Drive.	
  Cross	
  with	
  the	
  crossing	
  guard	
  to	
  the	
  school.	
  
	
  
Area	
  8.	
  If	
  you	
  live	
  in	
  Area	
  8,	
  walk	
  to	
  Ashfield	
  Drive	
  then	
  walk	
  south-­‐west	
  to	
  Brundisi	
  
Way.	
  Walk	
  south	
  on	
  Brundisi	
  Way	
  to	
  Herriman	
  Main	
  Street.	
  	
  Stay	
  on	
  the	
  north	
  side	
  
of	
  Herriman	
  Main	
  Street,	
  through	
  the	
  Rec	
  Center	
  Driveway,	
  until	
  you	
  get	
  to	
  the	
  
school.	
  	
  
	
  
Area	
  9.	
  	
  Can	
  the	
  crossing	
  guard	
  at	
  12600	
  and	
  Herriman	
  Main	
  Street	
  cross	
  to	
  the	
  
south	
  and	
  to	
  the	
  east	
  	
  (10	
  lanes)	
  if	
  so	
  we	
  would	
  like	
  to	
  route	
  the	
  kids	
  to	
  the	
  south-­‐
west	
  corner	
  of	
  Herriman	
  Main	
  Street	
  and	
  let	
  them	
  meet	
  up	
  with	
  group	
  8	
  on	
  Ashfield	
  
street.	
  	
  	
  
	
  
-­‐We	
  will	
  address	
  Area	
  #3	
  later	
  in	
  the	
  year	
  as	
  we	
  see	
  kids	
  moving	
  in.	
  	
  	
  



3. School Pictures  
 A brief discussion took place regarding Lifetouch and Eastman Adams. A few 
parents voiced concerns about the quality of pictures from Lifetouch but prices seemed 
similar.  Amanda is going to talk to Rob, Lifetouch Rep, about the few concerns and we 
will revisit this at our next meeting if we have any feedback from the community.  If not 
we will stay with Lifetouch.   
 
 
4. Emergency Kits 
 Bruce reported that WalMart is unable to help us with the kits. Shannon and 
Amanda are going to get the items for the kits out of the storage shed and see the size of 
carton we need to put things in.  Bethany has recruited neighbors to help with shopping 
for the items we still need to purchase. We set a timeline to have the kits completely 
finished by January 30, 2015.   
 
 
5. SAGE Data  
 Amanda shared SAGE data in regards to Silver Crest, Jordan School District, and 
the State of Utah.  We talked about not being able to compare SAGE To CRT results and 
what we are doing at Silver Crest to better prepare our students for the SAGE test. We 
also had a discussion about curriculum vs. standards and the good that will come from 
having higher standards.   
 
Also discussed: Limiting Skylerts to one per day, Amanda will talk with the 
administrative assistants and be aware as we schedule them to go out.  We will also link  
the safe walking (SNAP) plan to our website.   
 
 
Next Meeting: January 15, 2015, 7:00 pm 
 


